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I oppose this bill because it would destroy a functioning, successful method of voting 

that has made the ability to vote more accessible and understandable for 

Oregonians, for years. Allowing Oregonians to vote by mail makes voting more 

equatable to the disabled and elderly, but also to those who have demanding 

schedules and who lack transportation, making it hard to vote in person. This bill 

aims to wreck something that WORKS! Vote NO! 


